Alateen Coordinator Report June 1, 2024

Welcome all. | was appointed to be the Alateen Coordinator for CT at the May Area meeting. My first
duty was to attend CAWW (CT Alateen Workshop Weekend) It was held at Camp Hazen in Chester.
18 teens and 21 adults attended. Great time. You aren’t alone. Come join the herd was the theme.

Now for business and where help is needed for the Area. District 1 has many AMIAS but an inactive
meeting. District 2 has an institution meeting and a meeting in Middletown. Also in need of a male
sponsor. District 3 has a meeting in Woodbridge and needs a female sponsor. District 4 has a
meeting in Trumbull and a newly opened meeting at Seymour high school. District 5 has a meeting
in New Canaan and 1 at Norwalk high school. District 6 has the only hybrid meeting in Newtown.
District 7,8 and 9 have no sponsors and no meetings. District 11 has 1 sponsor and no meetings.
District 12 has a meeting with no teens. District 13 has no meetings. So go back to your meetings
and let’s drum up some interest for our Alateen program.

| also want to put out a special thank you to the new Alateen Public Outreach sub-committee and
their hard work of getting the word out about Alateen. So you aren’t alone come join the herd,

Peace and Love

Ann B



